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Changes to border measures  

Last Monday, the Government of Canada announced changes to the border measures effective 28 
February 2022. For further details about the new measures, please read the press release. 

Under the new measures, children under the age of 12 travelling with fully vaccinated adults will no 
longer be required to quarantine, without any conditions. For example, they will no longer have to wait 
14 days before being allowed to attend an educational childcare centre (ECC). 

 

 

 

This bulletin is a publication that provides periodic information updates for educational childcare 
providers during the pandemic. Be sure to always consult the latest version of the Bulletin because the 
information on a given topic will most likely be updated as the situation evolves.  

If you do not find the answers to your questions, please call the Direction de l’amélioration des services 
à la clientèle et de la gestion des plaintes of the MFA at the toll-free number 1-855-336-8568, between 
8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

https://www.canada.ca/fr/sante-publique/nouvelles/2022/02/le-gouvernement-du-canada-assouplit-les-mesures-frontalieres-pour-la-transition-de-la-reponse-a-la-pandemie.html

